From: Mala Wood

Sent: 07 September 2022 23:28
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: Application No: 2019/3522/P

[EXTERNAL EMALIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious
Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.
Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so
extra vigilance is required.

| am writing on behalf of the Delancey Street Residents Association to object to Planning Application
No: 2019/3522/P. | am conscious that the online objections deadline has now passed, please accept
my apologies but this application has only just been brought to our attention.

The erection of marquees and increase in customers will only add to the noise and anti-social
behaviour that residents living within the proximity of the premises already suffer on a regular basis.
In addition to noise, we have had several incidents where bottles have been left at resident’s
properties, glass smashed in the street, people sitting on resident’s steps drinking and urination in
the street. Given the very large increase in projected customer numbers related to the application,
this is only likely to get worse for residents.

The proposed management plan is inadequate. Given the projected customer numbers, staffing and
security provision will not prevent the above happening, and it is hard to see how such customer
numbers could be managed within the residential environment in which the premises are located.

By adding additional structures you will be increasing the number of customers and the noise for
residents will have a great impact on them. Regardless of what time the marquee shuts the noise in
the pub and garden as well as when they leave will be considerable. The security are unable to deal
with customers leaving with bottles so the situation is only going to get worse. Many residents on
Delancey Street and the surrounding area have children and will be disturbed by the noise from
customers.

In short, the premises do not manage the nuisance they create presently so this application should
be rejected as it will surely be a torrid World Cup for local residents if this application is granted.

With very best wishes,

Mala Wood



